
RETURN TO  
WORK SAFELY
convenient clearance 

from home
Northeast Georgia Physicians Group (NGPG) Occupational Medicine is offering video visits 
for clearance to return to work following COVID-19 illness. Connect with a physician from 
your home, and work release documentation will be sent electronically following the visit.

If you’ve been recovering at home from COVID-19 illness or quarantined following COVID-19 
exposure, NGPG’s Occupational Medicine team will provide a medical visit using the CDC 
criteria for returning to work.

To schedule: 
ngpg.org/occupational-medicine 

770-219-8275
Return to Work Appointments are $50, payable using your HSA or credit card. Insurance will not be filed. 


